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Good Morning, 
We need more parks and open spaces for parents & children to enjoy - the elderly to relax in and 
for our wildlife to flourish. 
Paramount is the need to combat climate change, air pollution,and more trees & shrubbery to 
provide habitat & a food source for our precious wildlife. 
 
This is the gift we leave to future generations. We must not allow our children to be robbed of 
these treasures. 
AGAIN we need more parks not fewer. 
Yours faithfully 
Patricia Corbitt 


